
DID YOU 

KNOW? 

????? 

Community Winter     

Clean-up 

 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the community property manager.  

With winter coming to a close and warmer days filled with sunshine 

creeping into the calendar, homeowners are invited to support the 

community at large by taking advantage of warmer days to do light 

clean-up around individual properties.  With community grounds 

maintenance on hold during the winter, we, as homeowners can 

make a difference in how our community looks as spring beckons 

by simply taking a few minutes to sweep up pine needles and pick up 

trash that has been blown in by the winds. It is also helpful if       

everyone takes a moment to pick up small pieces of trash around 

the dumpsters as you deposit your own trash and recyclables.   

Together we can keep our community looking awesome ‘year 

round!!   Thank you for being a good neighbor!!    


